University Staff Council Minutes

Approved
1. Max Seymour called the August 15, 2006 meeting of the University Staff Council to order at 2:10 PM.

2. The following members were present and welcomed.  
Members in attendance were:
	Council Member
Term
	Category
	Present
	Meetings Held Since Appointment
	Meetings Attended Since Appointment

	Kim Muller, Past President
	1
	Y
	27
	23

	Anstey, Adrea (treasurer)
2008
	5
	
	3
	2

	Cornelsen, Kimberly (vp) 2008
	1
	Y
	3
	3

	Gisch, JoAnna               2008
	3
	Y
	3
	1

	Gore, Marga

2008
	4
	
	3
	2

	Harnish, Bill

2007
	6
	Y
	10
	7

	Haasl, Lora 
           2008
	3
	
	3
	1

	Moore, Kyle

2008
	1
	
	3
	1

	Ottoson, Carolyn  
2007
	3
	Y
	16
	15

	Reagan, Michael
2007
	5
	Y
	16
	14

	Seymour, Max (President)
2007
	1
	Y
	15
	12

	Schiller, Jack                  2007
	7
	Y
	1
	1

	Taff, Pat                      2007
	4
	Y
	1
	1

	Wieck, Fred

2008
	7
	Y
	3
	3

	Wieck, Yvonne

2008
	3
	Y
	3
	2

	Wilson, Kina (secretary)
2008
	4
	Y
	3
	3

	
	
	
	
	


Michael made motion to accept minutes after adjustments made, Jack second, motion passed
Treasurer’s Report –  no report.
Committee Reports
· Homecoming – Max:  Motion was made to let student government handle t-shirt sales by Kimberly, Jack made second, motion passed. 
· Tuition Assistance – Kina & Yvonne:  Will get together this week (Aug. 17) to discuss pancake breakfast with committee and Jennie Vaughn of ARAMARK.  It is usually held Tuesday or Wednesday prior to homecoming game.  

· Staff Development – no report.
· Staff Appreciation – no report
· Public Relations – Michael:  Roxie Pranglin, Assistant Director of Continuing Education was voted staff employee of the month for September. Max will meet with Dr. O’Brien about gifts we are giving to the employee of the month and discuss further Dr. O’Brien’s suggestions of employee of the year and other aspects.
· Elections – We welcomed Pat Taff and Jack Schiller who is taking Kira Mullins and Kent Brooks place on the council.
Old Business – 
· Texans Caring For Texans; Kim invited us to attend the recognition ceremony to be held Monday, August 21 @ 11:oo at Amarillo College Concert Hall Theatre. 

New Business –
· Presidential Inauguration:   Staff Council will provide snacks Tuesday, Oct. 17 from 3-4 in the Alumni banquet hall.

· Parking Permits – Motion was made by Jack to forward a memo to the University Parking Department recommending that a discount for carpooling be continued this year.  After the first sticker is purchased at full price, then a second sticker should be available at half price for staff/faculty and students. Michael seconded the motion and the motion passed.
· Pictures will be taken at the September Staff Council meeting.
Other –

· Volunteer Committee -  Max to speak with President O’Brien on this.
· Committees – Jack Schiller has volunteered to be on the Staff Appreciation and Staff Development Committees; Pat Taff has agreed to be on the Public Relations and Staff Development Committees; and JoAnna Gisch will be on the Public Relations and Tuition Assistance committees.

1. Meeting adjourned by Michael at 3:00 p.m.  Fred, second, motion approved.
Next meeting:  Tuesday, September 18, 2006, 2:00 p.m., JBK Room 11
Submitted by Kina Wilson
